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IPSASB Consultative Advisory Group
Holds Inaugural Meeting
The IPSASB CAG membership includes those engaged in the preparation, audit, or
evaluation of public sector �nancial reports. It advises on the IPSASB’s strategy, work
program, and agenda, including projects from technical and adoption as well as ...

Jul. 19, 2016

The International Public Sector Accounting Standards Board Consultative Advisory
Group (IPSASB CAG), comprised of representatives of public and private
constituencies interested in or affected by the IPSASB’s work, held its �rst meeting on
June 20, 2016 in Toronto, Canada.

“The inaugural IPSASB CAG meeting was an historic event. It represents the �nal
piece of the IPSASB’s enhanced governance processes and responds to the
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recommendations of the Governance Review Group and advice of the Public Interest
Committee (PIC),” said IPSASB CAG Chair Thomas Müller-Marqués Berger. “The CAG
membership is the result of an open call for nominations, which received very strong
interest. The largest segment of CAG members represent the important
preparers/users constituency and overall it is a diverse group. The meeting itself was
highly positive, with strong engagement in the topics, lively debates, and diverse
viewpoints that fed into the discussions at the subsequent IPSASB meeting.”

The IPSASB CAG membership includes those engaged in the preparation, audit, or
evaluation of public sector �nancial reports. It advises on the IPSASB’s strategy, work
program, and agenda, including projects from technical and adoption as well as
implementation perspectives, and other matters relevant to standard setting.

“The CAG considered and provided detailed recommendations on three key IPSASB
projects—Social Bene�ts, Revenue, and Non-Exchange Expenses,” said IPSASB Chair
Ian Carruthers, who attended the meeting along with several IPSASB members. “The
IPSASB really appreciated the views of CAG members, which will help ensure that the
broad perspectives of their constituencies are considered in the development of each
project.”

Full details on the IPSASB CAG membership can be found at:
www.ipsasb.org/cag/cag-members.The next IPSASB CAG meeting will be held on
December 4, 2016 in Stellenbosch, South Africa.
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